
F o l l o w  t h e  r a i n b o w

In response to a national shortage of scrubs,  
a community of over 300 volunteers have made  
hundreds of scrubs for local frontline workers.

We have made bunting from fabric offcuts  
to celebrate the kindness of this great community

To donate money to buy fabric  
and haberdashery please email  

yorkscrubs@gmail.com

For more info and to follow our  
work please visit our website on

www.yorkscrubs.co.uk

Inc Dot are proud to support the NHS and York Scrubs. www.inc-dot.com

YORK SCRUBS

We  
still need 
your help!


